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Dear Parents and carers, 

Anti-Bullying Week is coordinated In England and Wales by the Anti-Bullying Alliance and 

takes place from 11th to 15th November 2024. As part of this week, we are taking part in 

Odd Socks Day on Tuesday 12th November.  It’s an opportunity to encourage everyone to 

express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! All 

you have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school.  

The theme of this year’s Anti-Bullying Week is Choose Respect. As a school, we will be 

getting involved through our PSHE lessons, assemblies and Odd Socks Day to show we’re 
ALL unique and different, and encourage everyone to be kind to each other and respect 

each other’s individuality. 

We hope to see everyone joining in with Odd Socks Day on Tuesday 12th November! 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Baxter 

PSHE Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 


